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This is OUR story... We know how to hide.

Lesson #1 — Even a just cause can be twisted to bring out 

the apple-eater in us.

Lesson #2 — Rest brings with it the opportunity to reflect 

and see what God is up to.

Lesson #3 — God puts in us His love for justice, which is 

different than judgment.

Lesson #4 — When we are enslaved in our mind, being 

chased by fear or failure, we are not free to be the fullest 
expression of who God made us to be.

Lesson #5 — God calls us to set aside things that keep  

us stuck.

Lesson #6 — God is aware of our situation and seeks to 

bring us into His good and spacious place.

Lesson #7 — Often, the very thing we’ve buried so deep 

has the greatest redemptive potential to bring freedom! 

God is chasing you! Chase after God!

Genesis 3:7 “At that moment, their eyes were opened, and 
they suddenly felt shame at their nakedness.” 

Genesis 3:8,9 “Toward the evening they heard the LORD God 
walking about in the garden, so they hid themselves among the 
trees. The LORD God called to them, ‘Where are you?’”

Exodus 2:11,12 “…he went out to visit his people, the Israelites, 
and he saw how hard they were forced to work. During his visit, 
he saw an Egyptian beating one of the Hebrew slaves. After 
looking around to make sure no one was watching, Moses killed 
the Egyptian and buried him in the sand.”

Exodus 2:13,14 “The next day, as Moses was out visiting his 
people again, he saw two Hebrew men fighting. ‘What are you 
doing, hitting your neighbor like that?’ Moses said to the one in 
the wrong. ‘Who do you think you are?’ the man replied. ‘Who 
appointed you to be our prince and judge? Do you plan to kill 
me as you killed that Egyptian yesterday?’”

Exodus 2:15,17 “When Moses arrived in Midian, he sat down 
beside a well… Moses came to their aid, rescuing the girls from 
the shepherds. Then he helped them draw water for their flock.”

Exodus 2:22 “Later they had a baby boy, and Moses called him 
Gershom, for he said, “I have been a stranger in a foreign land.”

Exodus 3:5 “Don’t be afraid… take off your sandals, for the 
ground you are standing on is holy ground.” 

Exodus 3:7,8 “You can be sure I have seen the misery of MY 
people in Egypt. I have heard their cries for deliverance from 
their harsh slave drivers. Yes, I am aware of their suffering. So I 
have come to rescue them from the Egyptians and lead them 
out of Egypt into their own good and spacious land.”

Matthew 6:33 “Seek the Kingdom of God above all else, and 
live righteously, and he will give you everything you need.”
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